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'' * MAY 2 41988

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-298/88-02

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: George A. Trevors

Division Manager - Nuclear Support
P.O. Box 499

-Columbus, NE 68601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 5,1988, in response to our letter

dated February 24, 1988. We have reviewed your reply and find it responsive

to the concerns raised in our Inspection Report. We will review the

imp'lementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection to

determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,
Original Spcd 85

A S.SEACH

L. f. Callan, Director~

Division of Reactor Projects

cc:
Cooper Nuclear Station
ATTN: Guy Horn, Division Manager

of Nuclear Operations
P.O. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321

Program manager
FEMA Region 7
911 Walnut Street, Room 200
Kansas City, Missouri 64106

Kansas Radiation Control Program Director

Nebraska Raciation Control Program Director
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Nebraska Public Power District -2-

bec w/itr from licensee dtd 4/5/88
DMB - IE-35 NMEPB>

RRI R. D. Martin, RA
Section Chief (DRP/C) Lisa .Shea, RM/ALF
MIS System R. Hall
RIV File Project Engineer, DRP/C
RSTS Operator W. Long, NRR Project Manager
DRS- M. R. Knapp4

DRP H. Scott, Acting EO
W. L. Fisher. D. B. Matthews, NRR
C. A. Hackney
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